
    Decision Number: 60C [2015] 2842

IN THE MATTER of the Sale and Supply of
                                                                                                    Alcohol Act 2012

AND

 IN THE MATTER    of an application by
                                                                                                   GOLDEN BOAT RESTAURANT LTD
                                                                                                   for renewal of an On Licence
                                                                                                   (Endorsed under s37) pursuant to
                                                                                                   s127 of the Act for premises known
                                                                                                   as Golden Boat Restaurant situated
                                                                                                   at 138 Main South Road, Christchurch.

CORRIGENDUM

Background
It has come to the Committee’s attention that the decision on this matter dated 18th November
2015 contains an error that requires correction. This relates to the manner in which the
Committee’s clear requirement that an English speaking Duty Manager is present at the
restaurant when alcohol is brought on to the premises and consumed in accordance with the
licence is expressed. The decision imposes a condition pursuant to s110 but purports to amend
the wording of that condition relying on the authority conveyed by s117. The Committee
accepts that this is an error.

Correction
The decision is therefore amended as follows:
Under Discretionary Conditions delete the last sentence in the third bullet point viz. “The Duty
Manager must be reasonably proficient in the English language”.
Under Other Restrictions etc amend the requirement pursuant to s214 to read “Manager to be
on duty at all times and responsible for compliance.”

R.J.Wilson
Chairperson
Christchurch District Licensing Committee
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